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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Red Ridge Reminders  
 
Our Red Ridge residential is taking place in May and the children are thoroughly looking forward to it.  
 
Please view the video on the school website for all the information you need to know: 
https://www.leominsterprimaryschool.co.uk/children/year-pages/year-6 
 
The year group will be split for the trip with group one (6F and half of 6C) going on Monday 16th May and 
returning on Wednesday 18th May. Group two (6P and half of 6C) will be going on Wednesday 18th May 
and returning on Friday 20th May. If your child is in 6C, you will be informed which group they are in 
shortly.   
 
All official documents: parental consent form, residential trip form and any medical forms should be 
returned by Tuesday 3rd May. These forms will be sent out on Monday 25th April.  
 
Below I have included a list of all the items your child will require: 

• Sleeping bag 

• Several old jumpers or several thin layers as it may be cold 

• Nightwear 

• Slippers/an indoor pair of shoes 

• 2-3 pairs of old trousers (No jeans where possible) 

• Teddy 

• Waterproof coat 

• Wash things including a large towel and hand towel 

• 2 pairs of shoes (trainers/walking boots) 

• A small ruck sack to store packed lunch, disposable camera etc … 

• T-shirts x 4 

• Change of underwear 

• Lunch for the first day and a water bottle 

• Black bin bag for any wet clothes 

• Medication in a labelled plastic bag/container 

• No mobile phones or expensive electrical devices  

• Sun cream 
 

Please could you ensure that all items are labelled with your child’s name. 
 
There are no added costs at the centre but a few souvenirs are available which the children may wish to 
purchase on their last evening. We suggest a maximum of £10.00 pocket money in change. Please 
ensure that this is sent in a secure and labelled purse/wallet. If you have any further queries or concerns 
about the trip please contact me by making an appointment through the office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Miss Cartwright  
Assistant Head 

https://www.leominsterprimaryschool.co.uk/children/year-pages/year-6

